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Dear Friends: 

My sincere thanks for your consistent, generous support and prayers for the work of Black Hills Area Habitat for 

Humanity.  We are here to build homes, communities and hope, and in right now it seems we need a lot of all three!  

In light of the health precautions needed during this time, we have made adjustments to the way we work, but we 

are actively engaging virtually and over the phone with all of our partners. 

Here is an update of what we have been doing during this time:  

 We are pushing forward with diligence, daily building on an affordable home on Dilger Ave, in the Garfield 

neighborhood.  We are preparing seven building sites for homes in 2020-2021.  We have spent time resetting 

and cleaning the ReStores while accepting donations and engaging sales on a limited basis during the month of 

April. May 1st we reopened with adjustments to our hours of operation and enhanced safety protocols.  

 We are fielding calls from Habitat partners who need assistance and guiding them to access community 

resources available through the 211 Helpline.  Each conversation is an opportunity to bless and build people up 

together. 

 Each day at 9 AM, we gather to pray for our community via conference call.  These times have brought us 

together as a team and have sharpened our focus on where our help truly comes from, and where our eternal 

hope lies. We welcome your prayer requests and invite you to call them in, email prayer@blackhillshabitat.org, 

and message or post via Facebook/blackhillshabitat.  It would be an honor and privilege to pray for you. 

 We launched a new social media campaign emphasizing #thankfulforhome!  We invite you and your family to 

participate with us. Simply take a photo or video of something or someone that represents how you are thankful 

for home and post it to Facebook and add the hashtag #thankfulforhome. Perhaps it’s simply a secure place, or 

a warm place, enough food, safety, space to play, etc. In this season, we all have so much to be thankful for, 

and this is one small way we can celebrate the good!   

In short, we are looking forward to a future where together we continue to put God’s love into action building homes, 

communities, and hope. We wanted to Thank You for all the ways you have supported Habitat and we believe that 

better days are yet to come as we keep showing up and continue trusting in God’s sovereign plan. 

With deep thanks and appreciation, 

 

R. Scott Engmann 

Executive Director 

Seeking to put God’s love into action, Habitat for Humanity 

brings people together to build homes, communities, and hope. 
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security that only a home can bring 

every family 
deserves a safe and stable 
place to live 

Black Hills Area Habitat for Humanity 

610 E. Omaha St. 

Rapid City, SD 57701 

We build strength, stability, and 
 self-reliance through shelter. 


